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To members of the Planning Committee and Officers
Ref: Planning application WSCC/030/21

I am a resident of Alfold Bars and I am horrified to learn that Loxwood Claypits Ltd; have submitted a planning
application to develop a commercial waste recycling plant and associated clay pit near Loxwood in the heart of
the beautiful and peaceful Pallinghurst woods.

HGVs travelling to and fro from construction and demolition sites will bring their loads to a proposed 1400
square metre purpose built building on this greenfield site for sorting approximately 45 times per day. Once
sorted, the HGVs will take the remaining waste elsewhere to be sold. The neighbouring hamlets of Tisman’s
Common, Rudgwick, Alfold, Alfold Bars and Loxwood will be forever affected having to contend with the
associated noise, dust and air pollution, highway safety issues, and potential damage to listed buildings.

This development does not conform with the Loxwood Neighbourhood or Chichester District Local Plan for
development in rural areas.

This is a precious greenfield site. The increased traffic associated with this proposal

would destroy the tranquility of this special place, and would severely damage the environment especially for
the wildlife for whom Pallimghurst Woods is home.

At this point in time we should all be working to conserve trees on which we depend to absorb toxic carbon
emissions thereby improving the air we all breathe.

The felling of trees, not only for the benefit of humanity and wildlife should in my opinion be outlawed,
permitted only if there is a risk to life or property.

The footpaths that run through the woodland are very well used by families, dog walkers and those looking for
the peace that tranquility brings.

And so I ask you to please reject this planning application for all our sakes.

Yours sincerely

Sent from my iPad





